MINUTES
TAYLORS FIRE & SEWER DISTRICT
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING
JULY 8, 2014

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Commissioners was held at the District Office in the
Board Room, 3335 Wade Hampton Blvd., Taylors, South Carolina at 4:30 pm.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT
Douglas L. Wavle, Commission Vice Chairman/Secretary
Paul Bowen, Commission Treasurer

STAFF PRESENT

Bobby Baker, Fire Chief Chris Powell, Sewer Technician I
Bobby Van Pelt, Assistant Fire Chief Jesse Evett, Sewer Technician
James Baker, Fire Marshal Gary Cantrell, [&1 Technician

Samantha BRartow, Director of Sewer Services
Stephanie Hackler, Bookkeeper

OTHERS PRESENT:
Jamie Daniel (A.T. LOCKE), Stacey Bevill (Ask and Receive), Scott Taylor (A.T. LOCKE)

In the absence of Chairman Rea, Vice Chairman/Secretary Wavle called the meeting to order at
4:30 pm.

Vice Chairman/Secretary Wavle presented the minutes from the Regular Scheduled Meeting held
on June 19, 2014 at 4:30 pm. Treasurer Bowen made a motion to accept the minutes as written.
Vice Chairman/Secretary Wavle seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously.

Vice Chairman/Secretary Wavle recognized Director Bartow for the Sewer Reports. Director
Bartow stated in the absence of GIS Analyst King, Director Bartow would be presenting the GIS
report as written and attached. There were no questions concerning GIS Analyst King’s report.

Director Bartow presented her report as written and attached. She presented the Permit Fees and the
Sewer Maintenance Report for the month of June. Director Bartow asked if there were any
questions. There being no further questions Treasurer Bowen moved to accept the Sewer
Department Reports as written. Vice Chairman/Secretary Wavle seconded the motion. The motion
carried unanimousty.

Vice Chairman/Secretary Wavle recognized Fire Chief Baker for the Fire Reports. Fire Chief Baker
presented his report as written and attached. Fire Chief Baker recognized Firefighter Abbott for 9
years of service, Fire Marshal Baker for 10 years of service, Firefighter McAntyre for 9 years of
service and Firefighter Krawczyk for 4 years of service. Fire Chief Baker asked if there were any
questions. Vice Chairman/Secretary Wavle inquired about the Greenville County death reported on
the 2014 South Carolina Fire Fatalities report. He wanted to know if the death recorded is the same
death that the Fire Department is receiving subpoenas concerning. Fire Chief Baker responded that
it was not, The death at McConnell Road is not considered a fire death due to the fact the deceased
died prior to the fire. There were no further questions.












